
The Nando and Elsa Peretti Foundation – Delegació 
a Catalunya (NaEPF) is honored to be trustee of the 
Fundación Princesa de Girona from 2024.
The NaEPF shares the same commitment as the 
Fundación Princesa de Girona to support the 
younger generations with the aim of improving 
and promoting their professional and personal 
development, ensuring that they overcome the 
barriers encountered in their integration into 
society. The Fundación Princesa de Girona was 
born in 2009, after the dramatic economical crisis, 
in a context in which the future of young people 
was threatened by the high drop-out rate and the 
low chances of finding a profession. In the last 
fifteen years, the Fundación Princesa de Girona 
has been offering solutions to these issues helping 
young people in their training and in searching 
for a new employment, taking all the necessary 
initiatives to enable young people to face a world 
that is constantly changing, where globalization 
and new technologies are the great challenges 
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of the present and future generations. Granting 
scholarships to the most deserving and presenting 
them as references for others to form a community 
of talents has always been a focus of the Fundación 
Princesa de Girona, to promote social and human 
values. The honorary presidency of the Board of 
Directors is held by H.R.H. the Princess of Asturias 
and Girona, Doña Leonor de Borbón y Ortiz. The 
Nando and Elsa Peretti Foundation – Delegació 
a Catalunya is represented as patron by Stefano 
Palumbo, member of the Board of the NaEPF.


